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On-Site Assistance – (6) High Schools (1) Community College  (0) AITC Coalition 

Barrington HS 
Chicago Ag Science HS 

Crete-Monee HS 

Glenbrook South HS 
Harold Washington College 

Lane Tech HS 
Tech Center of DuPage HS 

 
 

 

Workshops/In-services/Presentations – 2   Participants – 265 

 Grundy Co. AITC Expo – Gardner Grade School, Gardner – 250  
 TREES EFE School Counselor workshop – Joliet Twp. HS – 15  

 

Meetings/Conferences/Conventions – 16 

 Wagner Farm AITC/Glenbrook Alumni Mtg – Wagner Farm, Glenview  
 Section 6 IAVAT Meeting, DeKalb 
 District 2 Public Speaking CDE judge, JJC Weitendorf Center, Joliet 
 LaSalle-Peru Ag Advisory/Alumni restart mtg- Oglesby Restaurant, Oglesby 

 State FFA Awards Day, U of IL, Urbana 
 Peotone FFA Banquet, Peotone HS, Peotone 
 Tri-Point FFA Banquet, Tri-Point HS, Cullom 
 Cook AITC Coalition Meeting, Cook CFB, Countryside 
 TREES EFE P&CC Meeting, FCAE Office, Joliet 
 ILCAE Symposium, FCAE Office, Joliet 
 FCAE Staff Meeting – District 4 FCAE Office, Decatur  
 CHAS/Section 8 Vo-Ag Fair & Farm Credit Grant visits, CHAS, Chicago 
 River Valley FFA Banquet, Momence HS, Momence 
 1st Farm Credit Grant Recipients Banquet, 1st Farm Credit, Bloomington 
 State FFA Officer Section 8 Visit, iBio Conference, Chicago 

 North Boone FFA Banquet, North Boone HS, Poplar Grove 
 

Other Activities 

 Received & entered course rosters 
 Updated the teacher candidate/vacancy pages on the agriculturaleducation.org website. 
 Reviewed and made entries in the teacher and program database website. 
 Developed and posted listserv messages. 
 Email correspondence with various individuals in agricultural education. 
 Completed monthly reports and weekly activity log sheets. 

 

Miles Traveled - 1842 

 

Commentary 

Roster entry is proceeding, but behind schedule.  I truly hope our schools consider switching to 
a Program Affiliation model of FFA Membership; it will save teachers time on roster entry and it 
will be easier to start Ag programs in the suburbs. 


